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Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This Friday, 8th December, is our very exciting Santa Run event.  
 
The event will start at 2:30pm. If the weather is kind to us and the ground conditions allow, 
we will start and finish the route on the school field. If the weather is poor, the run will 
happen on the playground. If you have signed up to run with your child, please join us on 
the field at 2:25pm, going through the double gates at the top. We will then match you up 
with your child before they start.  
 
Children joining in with the run should bring their red and white clothes/Santa outfits into 
school with them, in a named bag. They will get changed in school, before the event. 
Please be aware that the route is likely to be a little muddy – please ensure you child is 
wearing suitable footwear. Wellies or old trainers are preferable. 
 
Sponsorship is optional, but if your child has raised any money for this event, please send it 
into school on, or before, the day of the event. There will be prizes for the children who 
raise the most sponsorship.  
 
All children will return to their classroom after the event and will be given their participation 
medal – there are of course medals for the grown-ups too! Collection arrangements will be 
as usual.  
 
There are a small number of spaces left if your child would like to take part but has not yet 
signed up. Until lunchtime tomorrow, you are still able to sign up on ParentPay. 
 
We are all looking forward to what should be a brilliant event! 
 
Many thanks, 

 
 
 

Amy Preece 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


